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Important Notice to Ad Standards Clearance Submitters

Telecaster is launching a new clearance application. As a result, Ad Standards is no longer able
to forward your submission to Telecaster. Effective May 8, we are deactivating the Telecaster
Submission field on Ad Standards’ Clearance website. Please submit your ads directly to
Telecaster, now rebranded “thinktv clearance” separately from your submissions to Ad
Standards.

Don’t hesitate to contact Rhoda or Marie-Cecile if you have any questions.

Do you have a question or concern about our clearance services or events? Contact Nicole
Bellam, Vice President, Ad Standards Clearance Services, and let us know how we can
continue to improve your experience with us!

https://www.adstandards.ca/en/Clearance/eFlash/TelecasterMailer/mailer.html
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